
Steel Center for Career and Technical Education 

Veterinary/Animal Health Technology/Technician and Veterinary Assistant,  CIP 01.8301 

2025-2026 Scope and Sequence 

Level 1 # of 
hour
s 

Level 2 # of 
hour
s 

Level 3 # of 
hour
s 

Orientation and Safety 
Lecture: 30 
Lab: 10 

40 
  
  

Orientation and Safety 
Lecture: 6 
Lab: 4 

10 Orientation and Safety 
Lecture: 6 
Lab: 4 

10 

Office and Hospital 
Procedures 
Lecture: 50 
Lab: 30 

80 Office and Hospital 
Procedures 
Lecture: 6 
Lab: 4 

10 Office and Hospital 
Procedures 
Lecture: 6 
Lab: 4 

10 

Communications and Cli
ent Relations 
Lecture: 40 
Lab: 20 

60 Communications and Cli
ent Relations 
Lecture: 12 
Lab: 8 

20 Communications and Cli
ent Relations 
Lecture: 12 
Lab: 8 

10 

Pharmacy and Pharmaco
logy 

0 Pharmacy and Pharmaco
logy 
Lecture: 40 
Lab: 20 

60 Pharmacy and Pharmaco
logy 
Lecture: 15 
Lab: 5 

20 

Examination Room 
Procedures 
Lecture: 70 
Lab: 50 

120 
  
  

Examination Room 
Procedures 
Lecture: 45 
Lab: 15 

60 Examination Room 
Procedures 
Lecture: 14 
Lab: 6 

20 

Small Animal Nursing 
Lecture: 90 
Lab: 60 

150 
  
  

Small Animal Nursing 
Lecture: 105 
Lab: 35 

140 Small Animal Nursing 
Lecture: 75 
Lab: 25 

100 

Surgical 
Preparation and Assistin
g 

0 Surgical 
Preparation and Assistin
g 

0 Surgical 
Preparation and Assistin
g 
Lecture: 142 
Lab: 48 

190 

Laboratory Procedures 0 Laboratory Procedures 
Lecture: 112 
Lab: 38 

150 Laboratory Procedures 
Lecture: 15 
Lab: 5 

20 

Radiology and Ultrasoun
d Imaging 

0 Radiology and Ultrasoun
d Imaging 

0 Radiology and Ultrasoun
d Imaging 
Lecture: 52 
Lab: 18 

70 

Total: 
  
Lecture: 280 hours 
Lab: 170 hours 

450   
Lecture: 326 hours 
Lab: 154 hours 

450   
Lecture: 337 hours 
Lab: 113 hours 

450 

Total hours of Completion: 1350 hours                Lecture: 943 hours                               Lab: 437 hours 


